  CONFIRMATION
LETTER FROM PARENTS TO THEIR CHILD



Dear Parents

We would like to invite you to take some time in the next few weeks  and write a letter to your child. 

· telling them how proud you are of them,
· how ready you feel they are,
· perhaps you may like to write about their baptism… encouraging them on their faith journey. 

The letter is to be returned in a labelled (child’s name) envelope and returned at one of the masses/formation session you will attend  before the 28 August 2024.  The children will open the letter on the retreat day.   

St Gregory’s children  can return the letter to their classroom teacher.



Thank you 
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